
The Deaf Children's Society of BC acknowledges the financial contributions and support of the Ministry of Children & Family 
Development, BC Early Hearing Program and the City of Burnaby.  DCS is a CARF accredited organization. 

 

200 -7355 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC V3N 4Z6 

604.525.6056 (P)  604.525.7307 (F) 
www.deafchildren.bc.ca 

Charitable Reg. #119267706 RR0001 
 

 

 

January 31, 2020 

Dear Community Partner,  

Deaf Children’s Society of BC is asking for your collaboration on a fundraising project that will 
cost you nothing, yet make a positive impact on the environment, persons in developing 
countries, and help to fund crucial language programs for Deaf children in British Columbia.   

Deaf Children’s Society has partnered with family owned business, Trans-Continental Textile 
Recycling Ltd, for over 15 years to provide a forum for reusing, repurposing and recycling 
clothing that would otherwise be waste material discarded in landfills around BC. This is a win-
win solution and provides a means of caring for the earth, supporting persons in-need locally 
and globally, and supporting Deaf children and their families that live and work in your local 
community.  

Trans-Continental has been working with German engineers to develop a brand new clothing 
bin that is safe for the community and their dedicated team will ensure that the bin is cared for 
and maintained on a weekly basis.  All bins are fully equipped and are insured for liability. There 
is absolutely no cost to you as a supporter!  Not sure if this is the right choice for your business? 
Consider a 2-3 month trial!  Your business will be frequently highlighted on our Facebook page, 
on the DCS website, local media, as well as in our AGM report. 

To get started, please contact Trans-Continental Textile Recycling at fundraising@transtextile.ca 
or call them at 604 790 2481 to have a bin set up at your location. 

To contact Deaf Children’s Society, email us at office@deafchildren.bc.ca or by phone at 604 
525 6056.  Please check out our website to see all of the great things we do for Deaf children 
and their families, or simply to make a donation!        www.deafchildren.bc.ca 

On behalf of the amazing and dedicated families we serve, we thank you for your support ! 

 

 
Lisa Meneian 
Executive Director, DCS BC 
 


